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Members ofthe Peace River Regional District:

On behalf ofthe Branch 58 Fort St. John Senior Citizens' Association, I would personatly like to
thank you for the generous grant money that we received the other day. These monies will be
put toward the installation ofthe Fire Safety System that our Hall so badly needs.

We appreciate your support of this project and the funding opportt.rnity that we were able to take
advantage of.

Thank you so much!

Sincerely,,

,/^<<^^y
Heather Bickford,

Secretary


